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Office- Central Fellowship

From: Andrew & Tanja Rokeby <atrokeby@fellowship.ca> on behalf of Andrew & Tanja 
Rokeby

Sent: November 26, 2021 10:05 PM
To: office@centralfellowship.ca
Subject: The Rokebys to Japan - Christmas Project 2021
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Dear Family and Friends, 

 

Many of you have asked us about our future housing arrangements in 

Japan.  Housing in Japan is different in many ways compared to Canada or the 

United States.  For example, when moving into a rental home, there are one-

time fees totaling up to 4 months' rent!  These fees include a sizeable "gift" to 

the landlord.   

 

As you think about Christmas presents, please consider helping us give a "gift" 

to our future landlord.  This year, we have established a Christmas giving 

project to cover the one-time costs of rental fees and furnishing a home in 

Japan.  We have set a goal of $10,000 for this project.  Please prayerfully 

consider partnering with us in this way. 

  

Merry Christmas, 

  

Andrew, Tanja, John, Anna and the new baby  
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Japanese apartments are compact but practical  

 

 

Become a Financial Partner 

Canadian partners click here 

American partners click here 
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Fellowship International 
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P.O. Box 457 

Guelph, ON N1H 6K9  

Canada 

 

Add us to your address book 

 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 

 

 

   

 

 

 

  

 


